VICE PRESIDENT

AUGUST 2025

- 1. I have ordered the gifts for the AVVA luncheon.
- 2. Been in contact with Steve at Command Headquarters ordering the supplies for our Product Sales tablet
- 3. Have ordered shirts for our board and membership committee to wear on registration day.
- 4. We will be selling AVVA shirts at the convention which I have received
- Attended Go to Meeting called by our President and other Regional Directors
- 6. I sew with the Quilts of Valor in Denton, Texas twice a month

Kathy Andras